Department of Psychology
Graduate Research Colloquium

September 14, 2012
  1:00 p.m.
Rob Guttentag – Introduction and Welcome
  
Julia Mendez – Presentation of Awards

Elizabeth Duffy Fellowship 
John W. Lindsey Memorial Scholarship
Session I    

  1:15 p.m.
James Smith – Forgetting and the Subjective Passage of Time
  1:30 p.m.
Ariana Hoet – Goals and Emotional Well-Being
  1:45 p.m.
Julie Campbell – Hand-Use Preferences for Object Acquisition Predict Hand-Use Preferences for Manipulating Objects
  2:00 p.m.
Georgina Gross – Short Forms of the Wisconsin Schizotypy Scales: Reliability, Validity, and Factor Structure
  2:15 p.m.
Allison Borland – The Associations between Emotion Dysregulation, Aggression, and Harsh Parenting in Middle Childhood
  2:30 p.m.
Coffee Break

Session II

  2:50 p.m.
Jessica Lorenzo – Children’s Self-Perceptions of Peer Status in Middle Childhood
  3:05 p.m.
Meghan Rose – Relational Aggression Positively Predicts Perceived Popularity in Elementary School Children
  3:20 p.m.
Alexandra Cupito – Risk and Resilience Processes, Familism, and Depressive Symptoms in Latino Adolescents
  3:35 p.m.
Yoojin Chang – Testing Effects on Plurality Discrimination Recognition Tests
  3:50 p.m.
Rachael Kelleher – The Relation between Physiological Regulation and Executive Function
  4:05 p.m.
Jake King – Reinforcement Sensitivity Theory, Effortful Control, and Borderline Personality Disorder Traits
Since 1996, the annual Department of Psychology Graduate Research Colloquium has provided an opportunity for all second-year graduate students in the department to present their research in a forum open to the public. Developing, conducting, and presenting research projects are important activities for psychologists and central components of training in the department. The findings presented at the Graduate Research Colloquium represent the formative aspects of our students’ programs of research that often culminate in publications in peer-reviewed journals and presentations at scientific conferences.

Thank you for your support of our students’ research. 
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